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After further discussion Clir Norman removed himself from the meeting.

Clir Parr proposed and Clir Hugo seconded that no objection to the application should be made for the
following reasons: -

e There is no hard or photographic evidence to dispute or disprove the statement that a fence was
already in place in 1996.

e To object to the application and possibly involve a court case could incur a severe financial cost to
the Parish Council, which would be out of proportion to the value of the land in question and would

not be a prudent use of parish money.
e This proposition reinforces the decision made in 2009 not to pursue the matter any further.

Motion carried unanimously.
MATTERS TO REPORT

Clir Cheetham advised.that a re-consultation on the Berry Fen Wind Farm application would be coming
out at the end of May.

Clir Hugo requested that the issue of funding for the Community First Responders should be put on the
agenda for the June meeting to be reconsidered.

The Clerk expects to take delivery of the June issue of Village Voice around the 27™ May and will batch
them up as soon as possible for all councillors to have them delivered on or before the 1% June.

Tht? Clerk also reminded councillors to submit their completed Register of Interest forms to her by Friday
29" May.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 10" June 2015 at 7.30pm at the Arkenstall Village Centre,
Station Road, Haddenham, Cambs.

There being no further business the meeting was called to a close at 9.35pm.
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